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APRIL MEETING LECTURE

Inside this issue...
“Leaping Past Fear & Discovering Your Niche”

President’s Message Joyce R. Becker
Officer Directory A prize-winning quilter and the author of “Luscious Landscapes
Wy Tschai - Simple Techniques for Dynamic Quilts” and “Nature's Pattern,
Inspirations and Techniques for Quilt Makers”, Joyce R. Becker
B . focuses her art, writing, teaching and lecturing on landscape
us Trip - 3 . :
quilts. Feeling blessed to have such a creative profession;
Friendship Block Joyce volunteers throughout the quilting community and is one
of the founding board members of the Association of Pacific
2004-2005 LQG Northwest Quilters. Many articles authored by Joyce have
Membership Form been published in national quilting magazines. Joyce's quilts

have been displayed internationally in contests and invitational
exhibits and have appeared in books, magazines and on
television. Her first solo exhibit was held at the Auburn Arts
Gallery sponsored by the Auburn Arts Commission in Auburn,
Washington. Joyce taught and lectured at the IAQ Festival in

March Meeting
Minutes

LQG Show Houston, TX in the fall of 2002. Joyce's lively sense of humor

Information and positive attitude result in lectures and workshops that
inspire, inform and entertain quilters as she travels throughout

Quilt Show Entry Form the world.

April & May Joyce will be teaching a class “Luscious Little Landscapes,” on

Class Reg. Forms Tues., April 13, at 9:00 a.m., at the All Saints Lutheran Church

(8251 Pioneers). A class registration form is on page 11.

Lincoln Quilters Guild - Quilting since 1973
On the Internet at http://LQG.tripod.com
Meeting the second Monday of each month < September through May
Seventh-Day Adventist Church < 4015 South 49" Street < Lincoln, Nebraska
Gathering at 6:30 p.m. < Program & Meeting at 7:00 p.m.
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OFFICIAL PUBLICATION
OF THE
LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD
LINCOLN, NE

Published nine months of the year:
September,  October,  November,
January, February, March, April, May
and a Summer issue.

Editor & Layout: Sherry Taylor
Circulation: Carol Curtis

The deadline to submit articles and
ads for inclusion in the Plain Print is
the Wednesday following the Guild
meeting.

Next newsletter deadline:
April 14, 2004

ADVERTISING
Business Ad Rates:
A3 1/2 " x 2" sized ad is $20 for the
first month and $15 per month for
subsequent months.

A 3 1/2 " x 4" sized ad is $35 for the
first month and $30 per month for
subsequent months.

Ads must be camera-ready.

Classified Ad Rates:
Any individual may place a classified
quilt-related ad in the "Quilters'
Exchange" at a cost of $5 for 30
words. Send exact text for ads.

Send articles and ads with payment
(payable to "Lincoln Quilters Guild")
to:
. Sherry Taylor
| 202 Lakewood Drive
Lincoln, NE 68510
| Tel: (402) 483-5442
I e-mail: staylor@ameritas.com
|

A Message from the President. ..

Thanks to. ..

Jean Davie and the Wednesday Girls for researching
the Guild-owned quilts, and for bringing them to the
March meeting. The membership hadn't seen them
in a while, and it was a great reminder about our

rich quilt history. l

The Nominations Committee for providing a fine slate of officers for
next year. They will be a great addition to the Executive Board, and
will serve the Guild well. Thanks also for selecting our two Silver
Star winners, Jean Ang and Diane Deahl.

To all that have worked on Cuddle Quilts this year, Anita Ahrens and
Roxann O'Hare for delivering 240 quilts since June. Thirty-six_Angel,
59 Premie, and 145 Cuddle Quilts have gone to various locations in
Lincoln. This is a powerful commitment to Community Service by
many faithful stitchers in LQG.

To the Visions Committee for hosting new members, and guiding them
in learning about Guild activities.

Congratulations To. ..
Jean Ang and Diane Deahlfor winning the Silver Star award. They
have served the Guild in many capacities, and this recognition is only
a part of the gratitude that we can express _for the years of service

that they have given to LQG. .
Vicky Skuodas,
Guild President
2003 - 2004 LQG Officers
President---------=-me-cemocoooomooo o Vicky Skuodas
President Elect ---------==----cc------- Marilyn Rembolt
Vice President--------=--=-ccoooocoooooo- Barb Clement
Vice President Elect -----------=o---c----- Cindy Weyers
Secretary -----==-=----=-------o-----o- Jeanne Atkinson
Treasurer —--------======c=----------—-o-- Sheila Green
Treasurer Elect ---------------------- Lin Gowin-O'Brien
Adviser ------------mmcmmmmm oo Sheryl Jonas




MAY MEETING LECTURE

& CLASS INFORMATION

May's meeting will feature guest
lecturer, Deana Hartman. Deana is a
self-taught  artist, a  University  of
Northermn lowa education graduate
and an English education graduate
from lowa State University. She has
studied with internationally known quilt
artists including David Walker, Jane
Sassaman, the art quilt team of Susan
Shie and James Acord, Wendy Huhn
and Nancy Eha. Deana has been
teaching quilting since 1997.

She creates original designs sculpted
by fabric, —extensive - free-motion
quiling and beaded embellishment.
Her works reflect diverse topics from
the spiritual realm, to nature, to
technology.

She was featured in Quilting Arts
Magazine, and has been published in
the Kansas City Star, Kansas City
Artist's  Codlition's publication, Show
ind Tell, and The Point, a Sprint
Corporation internal magazine article,
'The Net Worth of Art and Science.”
She was part of the Quilting Arts 2003
Calendar and is featured in the in the
2004 School of Colour book on color in
quilts.

Born in Omaha, Nebraska, she was
raised in Fort Dodge, lowa and met
her husband, Wayne, in Neal Bower's
poetry class at lowa State University.

Deana will teach the "“Artful Needle
Book” class on Tuesday, May 11. A
class registration form is on page 11.

LQG SPRING BUS TRIP!

Get ready for a fun-filled trip to "The Buttonhole" quilt shop in
McPherson, Kansas on Saturday, April 17, 2004. Plans are
underway for a Quilter's dream get-away! There'll be treat bags,
movies, pop and popcorn on the bus to while away the hours. We'll
have juice and muffins for breakfast for you as well.

Leave you UFO's and OLD fabric behind and join us for a wonderful
day out! We will take reservations at the March Guild meeting or
you can send the form and check (payable to LQG) to: Kathy
Spitsen, 7609 Cooper Avenue, Lincoln, NE 68506 to reserve your
spot! The cost of the trip is $45 payable at the time of registration
and is non-refundable unless someone takes your place. More
details will be coming! Any questions, call Cindy Hanzel at 488-
8690 or Kathy Spitsen at 488-9557.

Fr—-—-—-—-—-—-

2004 LQG SPRING BUS TRIP REGISTRATION

"The Buttonhole" in McPherson, Kansas I

I Saturday, April 17, 2004 I
$45/Person

I |

Name: l

I Address: I

I Telephone Number: I

I

I Return this form with payment (make checks payable to LQG) to:
Kathy Spitsen, 7609 Cooper Avenue Lincoln, NE 68506. I

Note: Registration fee is non-refundable unless someone takes your I
place.
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“QUILTERS NEWSLETTER”

ISSUES STILL NEEDED FOR
L L

Thank you to all who contrbuted
some of our missing issues toward
our goal of having a complete set for
our reference library. I believe we
can reach this goal with just a little
more help from our membership.
Please check the list below' and if
you have issues you would like to
donate or binders, please give call
me and I will gladly pick them up.

1969 — Nov. & Dec. Issues

1970 - Jan., Feb., Mar., Apr,, May, Jun.,
Jul,, Aug., Sep., Oct. & Dec. Issues

1971 - Jan., Feb. & Aug. Issues

1972 - Jan. Issue

1973 - Mar. Issue

1974 — Nov. Issue

1975 - Aug. & Sep. Issues

1976 - Jan. Issue

2001 - Jul., Aug., & Sep. Issues

2002 - Jun. Issue

2003 - Jan. & Feb. Issues

--Karalene Smith (477-4788)
+4++

CUDDLE QUILT NEWS

Thanks to the seven
Quilters who
participated in the
February Work Day.
The next Work Day is
scheduled for April 2,
from 10:00 to 3:00 p.m.
at the LQG Resource Room.

-Anita Ahrens (328-0063)

APRIL FRIENDSHIP BLOCK
“Is it Spring Yet”
8” finished

This block calls for all batik fabrics and we are looking for
the feeling of light showing through the dreary days.

A = Cut one 3 ¥4” square (bright, cheery color)

B = Cut two 3” x 3 ¥4” rectangle (dark dreary color)

C = Cut two 8 ¥2” x 3” rectangle (same dark dreary color
as B)

*Excludes
Books, Patterns
) B & New Arrivals

Utt()n

FINE QUILT FABRIC - NOTIONS - GIFTS

9’@4

35% OFF Everythmg*
ordered on-line at
www.thebuttonhole.net

STORE M-W96 Th 98
HOURS Fri 96 Sat 95

~... 101 N. Main Street « McPherson
620-241-5257 « 1-866-QUILTER

——

Nebraska Quilt Guild




Lincoln Quilters Guild
2004-2005 Membership Registration Form

Membership dues can be paid at the monthly meetings or by mailing a check to:

Lincoln Quilters Guild
P.O. Box 6861
Lincoln, NE 68506

Please complete this form and submit it with your payment. Payments are due on July 15, 2004. There will be a $5
late fee if mailed after July 15.

Q 325 Regular membership
Q 815 Senior (65 and older)
Q 315 Junior (18 and younger)

Name:
Street Address:
City: State: Zip:
Phone: E-Mail:
Please do not include my address in the Membership Booklet.
LQG Workshop Notices Quilts, Poetry & Tea

Yvonne Hollenbeck- Quilter, Award Winning Poet,

Author & Entertainer presents: “Five Generations

of Quilts” with afternoon tea catered by Green Gateau.
Christ United Methodist Church, June 25,

Pl Thi il REppan i May 1:00-3:00pm, $9.00. Call Nancy Castillo, .

and some years in December. See you there! 441-7155 by June 18, to reserve your spot.

Questions? Contact Janice at 420-6326. Presented by: Aging Services Antelope

Center & Aging Services PEAK Y
The Evening Workshop has moved to a new location! Eing 2

The group now meets at the Charles H. Gere Library Programs of the Lincoln Area Agency on Aging
located at 2400 South 56t Street (56t & Normal) in

Monday Morning Quilting meets the 4t
Monday of the month at the LQG
Resource Room at 10:00 a.m. If
the 4t Monday is a holiday, there
will be no group meeting that

Room #2 on the fourth Monday of every month from
6:30 - 9:00 p.m. The group is registered as "Lincoln
Quilters Guild 2" at the library. Questions? Contact

Donna Jensen during the evening or on weekends at
466-2865. = 7= z - -
_5_




MINUTES OF THE
LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD
March 8, 2004 - 7:00 pm
College View Seventh-Day Adventist Church
Lincoln, Nebraska

President Vicky Skuodas welcomed everyone and
introduced Vice President Barb Clement. Barb introduced
guest speaker Philomena Durcan, originally from County
Sligo, Ireland and now living in the San Francisco bay area.
She spoke on Celtic designs and “Color in My Quilts.”

Call to Order: After a 10-minute break, President Vicky
Skuodas called the meeting to order.

Minutes: One change will be made in the February 9
minutes: a reference was made to Red Dress pins
recognizing breast cancer awareness should read “‘women's
heart health awareness.” Sharlee Green moved and Cindy
Weyers seconded acceptance of the February 9 general
meeting minutes, as printed in the Plain Print and with the
suggested change. Motion passed unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report: Lois Wilson moved and Barb Clemens
seconded acceptance of the Treasurer's Report as printed
in the Plain Print. Motion passed unanimously.

Nominations Committee: Wendy Ray asked for
nominations from the floor for next year's officers. None
were made. She then announced the slate of officers:
President Elect, Linda Loker; Treasurer Elect, Peggy
Clements; Vice President Elect, Linda Gapp; Secretary,
Kathy Spitsen; President, Marilyn Rembolt; Treasurer, Lin
Gowin O-Brien; Vice President, Cindy Weyers; Advisor,
Vicky Skuodas.

Bright Star Award: Wendy Ray announced winners of the
Bright Star Award, recognizing the work these individuals
have done for the Guild: Diane Deahl and Jean Ang

Announcements: Marilyn Rembolt

Thanks to Refreshment Committee: Barbara Estergard,
chair, Marcee Seng, Judy Dahlgren, Lynn White, Beverly
Sayer, Jo Ann Leung, Dee Hines, and Nancy Pierce.

Guests: Fourteen guests were welcomed to tonight's
meeting.

Thanks:

e  Lou Lessman would like to express her thanks to all
who called and sent cards of sympathy on the loss of
her husband.

e The University Place Art Center expressed thanks to
LQG for underwriting the cost of the February 6
reception for the Michael and Judith James exhibit.

Ortner Center open house: Guild members are invited to
the open house on April 7 and 8 from 4-6 p.m. This is a new
conference and dining facility on the Union College Campus.
All open house guests will receive a loaf of bread and a gift
certificate redeemable at Wheatberries Bakery in Union
Market.

10th Annual Panhandle Festival of Quilts: The Pine
Ridge Quilters is sponsoring this event in Chadron on April
16, 17 and 18t. The challenge competition theme is
animals, and there is no designated fabric requirement.
Visit the web site for more information:
www.festivalofquilts.com

25th Annual Nebraska MCC Sale. This Craft and Quilt
Auction is scheduled for April 2 and 3 at the Hamilton
County Fairgrounds in Aurora, NE. Contact Connie Bird if
you're interested in the chartered bus trip to Aurora, $15 per:
seat.

Committee Chairs Needed: Marilyn Rembolt needs chairs

for two committees next year:

e  Newsletter Editor: Articles are sent to the editor by e-
mail, and most activities take place the week of the
general meeting.

e  Librarian: It's suggested that two people share the
duties for this committee. Marilyn thanked Karalene
Smith and Becky Haynes for the great job they've
done.

National Quilt Day — March 20: The Quilter's Tea for this
event is scheduled from 1 to 3 p.m. at the 15t United
Methodist Church at 50 and St. Paul Sts.

Next month’s Guest Speaker: The speaker for April will
be Joyce Becker from Washington State. She will lecture on
“Luscious Little Landscapes” and conduct a class on April
13 at All Saints Lutheran Church, 8251 Pioneers.

April 17 Bus Trip: Cindy Hanzel and Kathy Spitsen have
planned a trip to the Quilting Bee in Salinas, KS and the
Buttonhole in McPherson, KS. The $45 fee is
nonrefundable unless someone is found to take your place.




June 11-12-13 Quilt Show: Kim Shelley will meet with
small committees in late March. She still needs someone to
be in charge of taking down quilts after the show. Members
were encouraged to pick up bookmarks and give them out.
These bookmarks and brochures have been mailed to quilt
shops across the state. Anyone wishing to enter a quilt can
use the registration form in the Plain Print.

June 13 Quilt Auction: Kate Laucomer encouraged
members who turn in a quilt for the auction to fill out the
donor cards: name, address, quilt name and description.

So far only 14 auction items have come in. Vicky Skuodas
noted that the quilt show and auction is a LQG fund raiser
that supplements the budget for items like monthly
speakers. Members were reminded to pick up a book of
raffle quilt tickets, because that money is all profit for us, and
to let family and friends know the show dates.

MCG Reading Room: Sandy Anderson said there is
$37,175.97 in the account as of the end of February. A
$100 contribution was received from Janet Meyers,
Harrisburg, PA, $50 from an anonymous donor, and $50
was donated directly to the Foundation. There are four mini-
quilts that will be raffled off at the April LQG meeting, with
proceeds going to the MCGRR. A central location is needed
to collect items donated for the September garage sale.

Visions Committee: Lois Wilson reported that a social was
hosted for 12 new members, and two small groups are
forming. Volunteers are needed to conduct mini-workshops
for new members. Members were encouraged to welcome
anyone wearing the cloth name tag that all new members
receive.

LQG Birthday Month: Vicky Skuodas thanked the
refreshment committee for the balloons and cupcakes in
honor of our Birthday Month. The names of three people
were drawn to receive gift bags, in honor of our birthday:
Carol Curtis, Bernice Jeffries, and Judy Wright. Jean Davie
and the Wednesday Girls displayed the quilts and banners
owned by LQG. The Wednesday girls are documenting the
history of those quilts, and they welcome any information
about them that any member may have.

Library: Karalene Smith wants to complete the Guild's 35-
year collection of Quilter's Newsletter Magazine, see the
Plain Print for specific issues needed. The last book and
magazine sale will be held at the April meeting, with
proceeds going to the MCGRR. Karalene has membership
forms for the State Quilt Guild. Quilt Nebraska is set for July
22-23-24 in Lincoln. Rooms are still available at the
Cornhusker Hotel, 2 beds for $90.

Mini Raffle: Elizabeth Sterns and Joyce Donlan collected
$142 tonight, the most so far this year. These funds go into
the LQG general operations budget. Donations came from
Connie Strope, Lori Lamer, Marie Mogis and Kay Goehring
and were won respectively by Lora Yardley, Kathy
Jacobson, Connie Strope, and Dana Atteberry. Jaynee
Wolfe, Sandy Anderson, Gloria Bell and Mary Warner are
scheduled to donate items for the April mini-raffle.

Fat Quarter Give Away: Rosalind Carr gave fat quarters to
guests Danielle Vallis, Cindy Meyer, and Georgia Jones.
Fat quarters went to members Mary Gant, Jaynee Wolfe,
Mary Warner, Diane Quitmeyer, Chris Wiegers, Pat King,
Shirley Anderson and Rosalind Carr.

Cuddle Quilts: Anita Ahrens thanked the seven people
who attended the March cuddle quilt workshop. Tonight 15
cuddle quilts, 16 tops and 18 preemie quilts were turned in.
Jean Davie and Sally Basham won flannel fat quarters.

Friendship Blocks: Jean Garvin received 47 blocks
tonight, which went to: Barb Burton, Anita Ahrens, Marilyn
Rembolt, Lora Yardley and Evy Nielsen.

Vicky Skuodas had several announcements:

e The MCGRR cheese boxes are out.

e  Aprilis LQG membership renewal month.

e  The Executive Board is enacting a suggestion
from the Nominations Committee. Beginning
with the next slate of officers, the President, Vice
President, Treasurer and Secretary will receive a
$25 fee waiver toward one class during that year.
No money will be exchanged, and the officer
can't “bump” anyone if a class fills up.

e  The Board is considering charging a $5 fee for
visitors at meetings. In some guilds, this is a
common practice. If you have thoughts about
this, contact anyone on the Executive Board.

There was no new business, and the meeting adjourned to
Show and Tell at 8:55 p.m.

Minutes submitted by:
Jeanne Atkinson, LQG Secretary




LQG

February 1 - 29, 2004

Checking Acct. Bal. 1/31/04: ......... $6,910.14

Inflows:
Checking Interest ........ccovvvevevenees $ 65
MCG Reading Room.......cccoccovvivnnis 211.08
Membership........cccovveernnnincniinnnns 25.00
Mini QUIItS......ovvveicree s 77.50
Newsletter AdV. .....cc.covvvnivieninnns 250.00
Programs & Workshops
QS 2004 Income ..........

Total Inflows:....c.ccrreerreeerrerecenrenanns

Outflows:

Bulk Rate Permit & Box Rental ...$ 350.00
Community Outreach .......c.ccovvvinienne
DUES. cnsnnsnssnssinsssrorsmensamsssssiibossifinsiiniann
Meeting ROOM ..o,
Newsletter...........c.co......
Programs & Workshops
Resource Room..........c..... !
Total OUtflOWS: ....ccveveeererrercerererens $2,125.33

Checking Acct. Bal. 2/29/04: ......... $6,257.04
CD Balance: ......ccceeveecsnaserene .
Total ASSets: ...cveerereerercssesnmsenenne $24,334.56

-Sheila Green,
2003-04 LQG Treasurer

g’\
o
‘{ Treasurer's Report

If You Like a Challenge
Participate in the 2004 LOQG Quilt Show
"Grand Mothers' Challenge

“A tribute to influential women in the lives of LOG
members”

Each member of the Lincoln Quilters Guild has been
positively influenced by an important woman in their life -- a
mother, grandmother, teacher, neighbor, friend, etc. The
"Grand Mothers" challenge is an opportunity for us to honor

these women through the art of quilting.

Participation is

optional.

CHALLENGE RULES:

1

2

10.

Any LQG member, at any quilting level, is welcome to
participate in the challenge.

The quilt will somehow represent the theme according to
the vision of the quilter.

The quilt should be wall hanging size and may be any
shape. Total outside measurements of the quilt should be
no less than 48" and no more than 180".

Quilts may be pieced, appliquéd, or a combination of
techniques. Quilts may be hand or machine quilted. The
quilt may not be tied. Embellishments are acceptable.
Quilt must have a 4" sleeve on the back. (Sleeve may be
smaller if quilt is extremely small.)

Quilt must have an identification label on the bottom,
back corner containing the following information:
quilter's name, quilter's address, and the title of the quilt.
When turned in, the quilt must be in a cloth bag
identifying the name, address, and telephone number of
the quilter. The quilt must be accompanied by a
registration form, which includes a short description of
the inspiration/interpretation of the theme that led to the
creation of the quilt.

Challenge quilts must be dropped off at the designated
quilt drop-off locations during designated drop-off hours.
(Drop-off locations and times are yet to be determined.
They will be announced later.)

The challenge quilts will be hung together at the 2004
LQG Quilt Show.

Quilts will not be judged, but viewer's choice will be
selected by votes of quilt show  visitors.




LOG Quilt Show 2004

~ “Grandma’s Legacy and Beyond” will be held June 11-13 at Lux

Middle School, 79% and High Street. Each member is invited to submit
up to 4 entries for the show. A quilt series is considered 1 entry. If you
participate in the “Grand Mothers Challenge,” the challenge submission
counts as 1 entry.

A quilt show entry form is included in this issue of the Plain Print. Feel
free to duplicate as many times as necessary. Bring completed entry
forms to the April or May Guild meetings, or send them to Lorelee
Novak, 2510 Jameson N., Lincoln, NE 68512. Entry forms must be
turned in on or before the Guild meeting on May 10.

Quilt Show entries may be delivered directly to Lux Middle School on
Wednesday, June 9, 1-3 p.m. If it is more convenient, you may drop
off your entries in advance at designated locations. Advance drop-off
times are Friday, June 4, 6-8 p.m. and Saturday, June 5, 10 a.m.-5 p-m.
Advance drop-off sites will be announced at the April meeting.

“Grandma’s Legacy and Beyond” is going to be a great show. Please
be part of its success by exhibiting items in the show, selling raffle
tickets, helping on a committee, donating auction items, or by
encouraging your friends and family to attend. If you have any
questions, please contact Kimberly Shelley at 467-4266 or via email at
scrappyquilt@hotmail.com.

Important LQOG Quilt Show Dates

May 10 Entry form deadline.

June 4, 6-8 p.m. Advance drop-off of entries

June 5, 10 am. -5 p.m. Advance drop-off of entries

June 9, 1-3 p.m. Drop-off of entries at Lux Middle

June 9, 1:00 p.m.
June 10, 9 a.m.
JunelO, 7 p.m.

June 11, 10 a.m.-8 p.m.
June 12, 10 a.m.-6 p.m.

June 13, 12 noon- 6 p.m.

June 13,2 p.m.
June 13, 6-7 p.m.
June 13, 7-8 p.m.

School

Begin hanging show

Finish hanging show
Reception for members of Lincoln
Quilters Guild

Quilt-Show!

Quilt Show!

Quilt Show!

Live mini-quilt auction

Take down show

Pick up entries at Lux Middle
School

One More
Sale
One More
Time

In April we will have one more book
sale with the proceeds going toward
the Mary Campbell ~Ghormely
Reading Room.

Our two previous sales have made a
profit of $317.00. We have cleaned
up our guild library shelves and many
of you have donated books and
magazines to the sales. We have
recycled a ot among our
membership because you are great
buyers too!

There is still time for you to clean out
those  unwanted books and
magazines. Anything that deals with
fiber arts is welcome. You may bring
your items to the March and April
Guild meetings or call one of us to
pick up your items if you have a lot.

We have also had some wonderful
books donated - to the library
collection and we would be glad to
talk to anyone about book additions.
Thank you so much for making this
little project a big success toward the
goal of the Reading Room.

Karalene Smith at 477-4788
Becky Haynes - 483-7020 -




“Grandma’s Legacy and Beyond”
Lincoln Quilters Guild -- Quilt Show 2004
Lux Middle School * 79th & High St. * Lincoln, NE.

June 11, 12, & 13th
Entries Due Monday, May 10th (the May Guild meeting)

You may enter up to four (4) items including a challenge item. Please use a separate entry form for
each item.

NAME (Guild Member)

ADDRESS
Home Phone Work Phone

Owner of Item
Title of Item

* Ttem must not have been shown in a previous Lincoln Quilters Guild show. All items except
clothing and dolls must include a hanging sleeve.

- CATEGORY (please circle one)
1. QUILT (bed, sofe, wall, etc) 2. GRAND MOTHERS CHALLENGE

3. OTHER (clothing, accessories, runner, doll, etc) ltem is a

4 QUILT SERIES -- Individual or Group -- Number of items in quilt series
A “quilt series” is considered one (1) entry item

QUILT(S) SIZE * W A »

* Give size for each quilt in a series

All Challenge items will be hung. For other entries, please indicate your preference of displaying this item in
case we rua short on space. ‘
Circleone:  1Ist 2nd . 3rd 4th

Write a short description of this entry and attach to registration form. Information may be edited for

display label. Please turn entry form in at any Lincoln Quilters Guild meeting or mail fo:
Lorelee Novak, 2510 Jameson N, Lincoln, NE 68512

*Video and flash cameras will be allowed at this quilt show. By entering an item at this show [ give
permission for photos to be taken of the entry.

*] understand 1 am responsible for insuring my own entries and Lincoln Quilters Guild is not
responsible for them.

SIGNATURE

-10-




April 13, 2004 LQG Class Registration
Registration Deadline: March 30, 2004

| Who/What: Joyce R. Becker, “Luscious Little Landscapes”
: Date/Time/Cost:  Tuesday, April 13,9 a.m. to 4 p.m. $30.00/per person
I Location: All Saints Lutheran Church, 8251 Pioneers

! Your Name:
Your Address:

1 Your Phone #: Daytime Night

]

| Send check payable to LQG, completed form and SASE to:
' Barbara Clement, 4445 Sherman Street, Lincoln, NE 68506
i *The materials fee is paid to Lisa the day of the class.

— e — —  m  m  m m m mm Em Em Rm E o Em m e

May 11, 2004 LQG Class Registration
Registration Deadline: May 1, 2004

1 Who/What: Deana Hartman, "Artful Needle Book"

| Date/Time/Cost:  Tuesday, May 11, 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. $25/per person
: Location: All Saints Lutheran Church, 8251 Pioneers

l Your Name:

: Your Address:

I Your Phone #: Daytime Night

p Send check payable to LQG, completed form and SASE to:
| Barbara Clement, 4445 Sherman Street, Lincoln, NE 68506
|
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: Hooper Creek Sewing & Quilting :

110 South 56th St.

5 Lincoln, NE 68510 488-2766 :

www.hoopercreek.com

Cottons, Flannels, Chenille, Wool

: Books & Patterns :

: Classes :

Zﬂ)onofer/;z[  fabric, friendly service, E A;uthﬂﬁzed Pfaff D ealer E

and‘/é‘econum'enceo/‘sgopplny .i LR R Y R ] BUS SV UAEOLOOESE0DBEOEBR O RCI B SORBER e 5

af bome Ibyour/kzmmzés./ %RICKI‘BCK Fab[“CSHOP%
Ussat us al Stop by for Fat Quarter Friday-2nd
wave. quilled iy, com ~ Fri. every month Fat Quarters $1.00.
el i . Limt 10, Free Demo Fridays-4tA Fri,
““eviery month, Come and enjoy,

1901 PNe LK Rd #13 LiNcoLN, NE 68512 $02-423-7227
TS, Mon 10-5:30 Tues [0-800 Wed-at 10-5:30




